Wow! The school year is
rapidly coming to a close
and our 4 years fogether,
as well. | have fruly been
blessed to have spent
these vyears with your
children as my students in
the Canadian Program of
The International School.

In English Language,

We began and continue fo
read the novel, “Pippi
Longstocking.” We are also
working on improving our
English language skills via
lessons from the CCC book

and IXL.com Language
Arts skills.
In Mathematics, we

completed our learning of
data and graphs. We then
started and continue to
learn about fractions.

In Social Studies, we are

learning about  Ancient
Greece-its geography,
people, food, and homes.

In Science. we had our
Science Fair. The students
worked hard on  their
projects, and we had some
really interesting onesl
Congratulations to our top 3
projects: "Enzymatic
Browning™ by Zara, “Training
My Cat to do Tricks" by
Astor, and “"What Type of Soil
Plants Grow the Best" by
Tymek and Leon.

In  Art, after finishing our
study of Monet and creating
our own versions of lily pads
in a pond, we ufilized Art for
Kids Hub on Youtube fto
draw and color different
landscape scenes.

Happy May!

Ms. Sue
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IMPORTANT DATES:

11 June - Parent-Teacher
Meetings

21 June - End of the
School Year




Working on our Science Fair projects!



